
Decommissioning and Recycling Plan 

Long Branch Public Schools is extremely financially and data privacy responsible.  Our Technology Team 
has several pieces of software which assist us in tracking the amount of time our equipment is in 
use.  Whenever equipment hits end-of-life and/or end of usability, our Technology Team works closely 
with the Business Office to pursue a couple of different venues to see what best suits what is being 
disposed of... 
* An auction for an entire lot of different equipment throughout the district 
* Recycling equipment at not cost to the district with certificated insurance from the vendor assuring all 
data contained within the equipment will be properly destroyed 
* Getting credit for equipment to purchase new equipment 
 
Once the best method is decided upon, the information is presented at a quarterly Operations 

Committee meeting and the method is approved.  Having partaken in all of these methods, we have 

been able to do everything from properly recycling equipment at local facilities, receive money for a lot 

of equipment that could be used for another district with less technological demands or means to 

purchase new equipment, have a company deliver, fill and remove large dumpsters of equipment on 

several occasions at no cost to us, and be credited substantial money for used equipment when 

deploying new technology from the same company. 


